
6th December 2024 

Dates for your Diary: 

Sun 8th Dec 11am-2pm —FEMS Christ-
mas Fayre 

Thurs 12th Dec 9.30am—KS1 Nativity 
in Church 

Thurs 12th Dec—Voyagers D-Day Trip 

Thurs 19th Dec—Christmas Lunch 

Fri 20th Dec 9.30am—Christmas Ser-
vice in Church 

 

Mon 23rd Dec—Fri 3rd Jan—Christmas 
Holidays 

 

Mon 6th Jan—INSET Day 

Email: adminoffice@eastmeon. hants. sch. uk 
Website: www. eastmeon. hants. sch. uk  
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A Message from Miss Olver 

It has been another busy week at school as the fes-
tive season falls upon us! Across the school, children 
have been painting and colouring decorations to sell 
at the Christmas Fayre on Sunday. Discoverers and 
Adventurers have also been busy rehearsing for 
their nativity show next week. 

Elsewhere, Voyagers had a great time on Tuesday 
dressing up as WW2 evacuees and Year 4 have been 
enjoying their Forest School sessions with Mrs Per-
kins. 

It has also been lovely to see some of our younger 
children developing real confidence in reading. One 
of our Year 2 children decided to read a book to the 
rest of the class this week! 

Voyagers World War Two Day 

On Tuesday 3rd December, Voyagers Class all came to school dressed as 
WW2 evacuees. Throughout the day, they completed a carousel of activi-
ties all linked to this theme which included war artwork, ration cooking 
and some writing. At the end of the day, parents came in to look at the 
lovely work the children had completed as part of their topic this term. 
Thank you to Mrs Sole 
for organising such a fun 
and engaging day for the 
children. 



FEMS 

A reminder that this Sunday (8th Decem-
ber) is our school Christmas Fayre from 
11am to 2pm run by FEMS. We hope to see 
lots of you there to raise some money for 
our school. 

Also, FEMS would like to say a huge thank 
you to everyone who has opted into 
‘Cashpot for Schools’ when shopping at 
Asda during the Autumn Term—this has 
helped to raise an additional £165.07 for 
our school. 

 

Key Stage 1 Nativity Show 

We are very excited that our KS1 Nativity show is 
taking place on Thursday 12th December. The children 
and staff have been very busy practising over the 
past couple of weeks. 

On the day, please can all Discoverer and Adventurer 
children be dropped at the church at 9am. The staff 
will help them get into their costumes and do any last 
minute preparations. Then parents are welcome at the 
church from 9.20am to find seats ready for the per-
formance at 9.30am. We look forward to seeing you 
there. 

Forest School 

 

Our Forest School is fully up and running 
now and takes place each Monday after-
noon. This term it is Year 4’s turn.  

 

This week they had lots of fun 
firelighting, making and com-
pleting an obstacle course and 
getting festive making decora-
tions. A huge thank you to Mrs 
Perkins for organising and run-
ning the sessions and to Mr 
Bettles-Hall and Ms Pasinios 
for volunteering. 


